
EARLY CHILDHOOD NEWSLETTER 
 

WEEK OF FEBRUARY 21, 2022 
 
 
THEME:  We finished working on our unit based on the story Is Your 
Mama a Llama. We also worked on our dental health unit this week. 
 
CONCEPTS INTRODUCED:  We introduced the letter P this week. We 
worked on classification skills by sorting pictures into day and night and 
we tried to answer questions about the story. We also worked on 
snipping skills and lacing skills. 
 
CLASSROOM ACTIVITIES:  We made polar bears for the letter P and 
we talked about taking care of our teeth. We practiced brushing teeth by 
using a hard-boiled egg and we will be making marshmallow teeth. We 
will also complete the letter P page in our letter book.  
 
NEXT WEEK’S THEME:  Next week, we will focus on our literacy week 
and read different Pete the Cat stories to prepare for Reading Night. We 
will also review our letters and numbers next week. 
 
IMPORTANT MESSAGES:  Reading Night is Thursday, March 3. 
Tickets will be distributed soon. You must have your ticket with you to 
enter Reading Night. Also, there will be no Early Childhood classes on 
Friday, March 4 due to the District Early Dismissal Day. 
 
SAVE THE DATE: 

 Thursday, March 3 – Reading Night – 5:45-8:00 

 Friday, March 4 – No Early Childhood Classes – District Early 
Dismissal Day 

 Monday, March 7 – No School – Casimir Pulaski Day 

 Tuesday, March 15 – No School – Teacher Institute 

 Monday, March 28- Friday, April 1 – No Classes – Spring Break 
 
 

 
 


